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Freshman Records are available at Rm. 106 
( Orientation Office) in the SUB Lobby. H
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will have their second General Meeting 
Thursday October 19 at 6:30 P.M. 

in Room 26 of the SUB

U.N.B. Amateur Radio Club Meeting
The U.N.B. Amateur Radio Club will be holding a meet­

ing on Wednesday, Oct. 18 at 7:00 P.M. in room 302 at 
Head Hall. Anyone interested in amateur radio, whether 
licensed or not, is welcome to attend. There will be a video 
titled "Tune In the World of Amateur Radio". Come see 
what; amateur radio is all about. We'll be expecting you.
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V-W.'-V ft ."-y S.U. Sound System Rentals
Between 100 to aprox. 1000 watts available for on 

campus events. Very reasonable rates. Call CHSR at 
453-4979 ask for Sean.
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1989 YEARBOOKS ARE IN!!!
Any student who graduated in May 1989 or the fall of 1988 

is entitled to one free 1989 yearbook. Any other person 
wishing to obtain a copy, the price is $10.00. For more
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MSEC - UNB
The following are options given by two foreign trainees about their stay in New Brunswick and work 

experience that they gained through AIESEC.
"My name is Manuel San Martin and I am a fourth year Business Administration student form the 

University of Santiago, Spain.
I have just finished a three-month traineeship in a Canadian Company as a consulting engineer [at 

ADI] which I obtained through AIESEC's international exchange program.
It has been a unique experience where both the company and myself, have shred our own different 

ways of working and our knowledge. -
I have been working in the marketing department helping in several projects (marketing studies) and 

carrying out one project (by) my own.
Personally I am very pleased with all I’ve learnt and the great time I had here and I certainly belive 

the company is well satisfied with my job too.
I would like to invite all the companies and students across Canada to get actively involved in this 

program. Believe me, it is worth while.
Thanks AIESEC for this opportunity and thank Canada for being so friendly with me. I am going 

back to Europe with a great Impression of you.

A letter from Matti Hulmi of Finland about his AIESEC experience in Canada.

It is always sad to leave a place, that you have started to like. I have had a great opportunity to stay 
with you and I have enjoyed all of my stay in Canada and Fredericton. This summer will always stay in 
my mind as one of the best summers in my life and I thank all of you for this.

I hope that one day I shall see you again and at least I would like to come back to Canada. You are 
also very welcome to visit Finland and my home. I wish you all the best in the future and everything 
good at work and with your studying.

Marshall d Averti Hall - 7:Jo on • 
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MATURE AND PART-TIME STUDENTSWhat is it? The legal Consultation Service is an initiative which has been designed by 
your Student Union to assist individual students with any legal problem 
they may encounter. Organized by the UNB Legal Information Pro­
gramme, this service is offered free of charge to UNB students.
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A CELEBRATION
How does it work? The Student Union has made arrangements with the Fredericton law 

firm Graser, Smith, and Townsend to maintain office hours on campus 
one evening each week. Students who feel they may have alegal 
problem may book appointments to meet with the participating lawyer 
through the offices of the UNB Student Union. During a consultation, 
the lawyer will listen to and assess the problem and advise as to the 
student's best course of action.
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In celebration of National Universities' Week, 
CAMPUS and the Department of Extension 

and Summer Session invite you to
an OPEN HOUSE

Wednesday, October 18, 7:30 P.M.
Alumni Memorial Building

When? A lawyer will be available on Tuesday evening each week between the 
hours of 7:00 pm & 9:00 pm.

INTER? 
of Theo 
Channel 
"Interpe 
Two). I 
image ai 
5962 or

Ik

Where? Consultations will be held in Seminar Room 26 on the ground floor of 
Ludlow Hall, the Faculty of law building.
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For more information, contact UNB's Department of 
Extension and Summer Session at 453-4646

PLEASE NOTE: STUDENTS MUST HAVE AN APPOINTMENT IN ORDER 
TO MEET WITH THE LAWYER. APPOINTMENTS MAY 
BE BOOKED BY VISITING THE STUDENT UNION 
OFFICE, ROOM 126 IN THE SUB, OR BY TELEPHONING 
453-4955.
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